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RESOLUTION NO. 3308

WHEREAS, the engineer's report and financial investigation report have been prepared for SS- 93-4, Skyline Drive

Sanitary Sewer, First Extension, LID as directed by the Albany City Council by Resolution No. 3271; and

WHEREAS, the engineer' s report and financial investigation repon have been received by and meet with the Albany
Oty Council' s approval.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Albany City Council hereby directs that a public hearing be

scheduled for Wednesday, December I, 1993, at 7: 15 p.m. to consider the proposed project SS- 93-4, Skyline Drive

Sanitary Sewer, First Extension, LID and that notices of the public hearing be in compliance with AMC Section

15. 04.060.

DAlEO this 17th day of December, 1993.
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1484 NW Skyline Drive

Albany, Oregon 97321

November 24, 1993

Albany City Manager
P. O. Box 490

Albany, Oregon 97321

RE: SS- 93- 4, Skyline Drive Sanitary Sewer, First Extension, LID

Map: 10S4W36C

Tax Lot: Bl700

FROM: Denis & Rachel L. Derksen

Please be advised that we hereby remonstrate against the proposed
sewer project.
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1452 NW Skyline Drive
P. O. Box 805

Albany, Oregon 97321
November 24, 1993

Albany City Manager
P. O. Box 490

Albany, Oregon 97321

RE: SS- 93- 4, Skyline Drive Sanitary Sewer, First Extension, LID

Map No: 10S04W36C
Tax Lot No: B01600

FROM: Herbert Rigoni and Mary Ann Wahl ( Simmons)

Please be advised that we hereby remonstrate a~ainst the proposed
sewer project.
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Rob and Twlla Mcintosh

J 623 Bell PlaIn Dr

P. O. Box 78 REC IVED
Shedd, OR 97377

Steve Bryant
C it ~ f' lanager
Albany, OR 97321

JOV ~ 1 0 1993

CITY OF ALBANY
eMlER OFFICE

Dear Mr. Bryant, November 28, 1993

AS owners of property on Skyline Drive, we are writing to state that we approve of

the proposed Skyline Drive Sanitary Sewer, First ExtensIon project. We understand
tile financial impact as described In the informatIon provided. Thank you for the

opportunity to voice our opinion.

Sincerely,

Jl~
Rob and Twila Mcintosh


